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Parental Controls 
The internet is a wonderful place; full of exciting and interesting things to learn, play and do.  It 
is easy to get lost in a rabbit hole of internet interest so consider setting up family sharing on 
your devices.  Talk to you children about the limits you are setting and why. Agree when to 
switch off devices; agree on no device zones; agree on what to do when the devices go off. 
Children love to explore new games and apps and most devices have controls to ensure that kids 
can’t access content you don’t want them to. When you download a new app, check that the in-
app purchases are disabled to avoid a scary bill in the new year. 
 
Explore YouTube’s parental controls here: https://youtu.be/eVYsgC7-6ZM 
Although much of the content on YouTube your child will be interested in will be linked to their 
gaming or popular You Tubers sometimes the comments section beneath videos can leave a lot 
to be desired. Setting up parental controls can eliminate the chance for your child to view com-
ments from others. 
 
Scrolling 
There is growing research into the impact of scrolling on mental health. Here are some tips to 
reduce the doom scroll 
 Set a “cut-off time” before bed in which you put your phone down for good that day. 
 Turn notifications off, at least for stretches of the day. 
 Try putting it on Airplane mode to avoid distractions.  
 Try using an alarm clock instead of your phone’s alarm clock. Tapping a button on your 

phone every morning to stop your alarm can be a natural segue to start scrolling. 
 Seek out positivity when you do scroll. Look through family photos, find cute animal  
 content, or read an uplifting story. 

For many children, this Christmas means new devices, new games and online 
interactions with family and friends.  In amongst all the excitement, it is important that 
with all the new fun comes a new landscape of risks to be aware of. With support from 
the National Online Safety, we have put together a few tips to help your Christmas be 
merry and bright online. 

From all of us at Tower Hill, we wish you a peaceful Christmas. 

Online Shopping 
Even us grown ups need some support online sometimes. Top 
tips for shopping online include: 
 
 Logging out of all shopping sites. 
 Avoid shopping on public wifi. 
 Be mindful of phishing emails. 
 Avoid social media giveaways. 

https://youtu.be/eVYsgC7-6ZM



